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73rd Young Family Reunion        October 16th 2022 
 
The Young Family met at the Palmetto Theatre in Walnut Cove on October 16th, 2022 at 2:00 pm 
to finally have our 73rd annual family reunion.  We had 22 people in attendance. 
 
President John Young welcomed everyone and read the minutes and treasurer’s report from 
2019.   
 
Since the last reunion most of us had caught COVID-19, but fortunately we had no deaths from 
the virus.  However, we did lose Barbara Knight Young and Roxie Young Smith from other 
causes since our last reunion. 
 
It was decided to keep all reunion officers as is and that we would meet on September 18th 2023, 
in Danny Young’s Pavilion, for next year’s reunion. 
 
PRESIDENT – John Young  
VICE PRESIDENT – Kim Ferrell 
 
Hassell Caudle said grace and we all sat down for a delicious covered dish meal and desserts. 
 
After our meal, we welcomed some new people to our reunion.  Kevin and Dawn Caudle from 
Chattanooga, TN came with Hassell and the family of Ronald “Ronny” and Donna Young from 
Archdale, NC.  We discussed their links back to Jim Young. 
 
Kim gave a tour of the theatre and after further discussions Kim gave out some door prizes to: 

 Hassell Caudle for Oldest in Attendance 
 Kevin Caudle Farthest Traveled 
 Jimmy Young and Ronny Young tied for most family members in attendance 

 
At around 4:30 pm, John Young brought the 73rd Young Reunion to a close.  
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Treasurer’s Report 
 
 

Cash on Hand 9/18/2021 $1089.71    

Donations $0.00    

Kim Decorations, Door Prizes Donated    

John Postcards and Postage Donated    

 Donations given to Palmetto Theatre  $29.00  

Total Expenses $0.00    

Current Cash on Hand 10/16/2022 $1089.71     
 
 
President / Treasurer 
 

 
 
John S. Young 
10/16/2022 
 


